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First name: Michael

Last name: Penland

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I ride often and am very concerned that closing the trails will limit my ability to enjoy healthy, active

recreation my friends and family. I typically spend $50-100 or more at local businesses when I use the trails in

gas, food, supplies, gifts, lodging

 

I would be more than willing to talk with the Forest Service about how we can work together to improve trail

conditions, sustainability and enjoyment for users with financial contributions and my time to help maintain the

trails as well as meet with any group or organization that has questions or concerns. 

 

Any closures of OHV areas on the Chattahoochee National Forest should be offset with the establishment of new

OHV areas on the forest offering the same opportunities. Closures should not be approved until new trails are

approved and implemented. 

Adding sustainable single-track, motorized trails would significantly improve my recreation experience.

 


